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LIBRARY LEGENDS 

Miss Cooper would like to say 
a HUGE thank you to her 
library elves who helped out at 
the Christmas Market and 
have been volunteering at the 
Book Fair in the library. 

 

If you haven't had a chance 
yet to buy something, please 
come along to the library 
during break or lunch this 
week as the Fair will be in 
school until Thursday 12th 
December. All items are still 
half price! 

 



PUBLIC SPEAKING VICTORY! 

Congratulations  to our S3 pupils 
who progressed to the next round 
of the Crown Office and 
Procurator Fiscal Service (COPFS) 
Schools' Public Speaking 
competition. We fielded two 
teams against Wellington, here in 
the library, and finished in first 
and second place.   

 

The winners were Hannah Martin 
and Lauren Miller, with Erin Black 
and Madison Smith coming 
second. They were ably assisted 
by a reserve team of Heidi 
Mackay and Lucy Rowan. 

 



GRANGE NINJA WARRIOR 

 

 

Thanks to the PE 

Department for all the 

Ninja Warrior fun last 

week. It was harder than it 

looks!  



DEVELOPING THE YOUNG WORKFORCE 

 

Congratulations to 

everyone involved in last 

week’s launch of the DYW 

programmes at Grange.  

 

The are: the Mocha 

Rochas, the Purple Hub 

and Sew in Love.  



JANUARY PRELIMS 

 

All S4-6 pupils should now have received a prelim 

timetable, an SQA Coursework booklet, and a copy of 

their own individualised SQA record for checking.  

 

If anyone has not received these, please pick them up 

from the main school office.  

 

 







HAVE A GOOD WEEK, GRANGE. 

 

 

Work hard. 

 

 

Be kind.  


